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14/12/99 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Madams. 
 
REGISTRATION OF ARCHITECTS 
 
It is without doubt a fact that the general public and all other parties involved in the Building Industry 
have a rik!hi to know who they are dealing with when involved in a building project. The registration 
of architects ensures that a high. minimum standard of training, education and a code of ethics is 
maintained by all those who call themselves 'Architect'. 
 
I support the view of the Architects Board of' Western Australia in that it is paramount that registration 
of Architects is retained and that the most appropriate model is a Uniform Act across Australia 
administered by local State or Territory boards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
(signature) 
 
Marietta Farrant R.A.I.A 
 
 


